
Public Notice

Update to Morgantown Monongalia MPO's Transportation
Improvement Program (TIP)

The Morgantown Monongalia Metropolitan Transportation Organization (MPO) is seeking
public input as we begin the process of updating our Transportation Improvement Program (TIP)
for the fiscal years 2025 through 2030. The TIP is a key planning document that outlines
transportation projects to be implemented in our region over the next six years.

We encourage community members, businesses, and organizations to share their ideas and
priorities for transportation projects. Your input will help us identify and prioritize projects that
best address the needs of our region.

We encourage you to participate and share your thoughts on the proposed transportation projects.
There are two ways to get involved:

● Submit your comments online: Visit our website at www.plantogether.org to review
project information and submit your feedback electronically.

● Send written comments: You can also send your comments via email to
planning@plantogether.org.

● Visit our office at 243 High Street (Courthouse) Room 026, Morgantown, WV.

The MPO Policy Board will review the draft TIP update on November 21, 2024, with final
adoption scheduled for January 16, 2025. The public comment period for the update is open from
October 21, 2024, to January 10, 2025.
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